
 

Board Seeks Applicants 

 

In keeping with our policy of full transparency, the Trumbull County Workforce Development Board is 

seeking applicants for Board membership.  Members of the Board must possess optimum policy- making 

authority with their respective organizations and availability to attend meetings. 

 

Applicants from the following are being solicited: 

 

 Local business and industry, including small business. 

 Labor Organization- Joint Labor Management Apprenticeship Program 

 Community Housing and Urban Development Employment  

 Economic Development 

 Higher Education 

 

For further information or to obtain an application, contact Dimitri Liogas, Board Administrator, 

at (330) 675-7962 or celiogas@co.trumbull.oh.us.  

Deadline for submitted applications is 3pm- July 9, 2025. 

 


